
 

 

 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter  

Friday 27th February 2015 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope that you all had an enjoyable half term 
with your children, enjoying your time together.  

This is a very short half term of only 5 weeks, 
with lots to pack in!  Please look out for texts to 

remind you about school events.  On the back of 
this newsletter are the dates for next year 2015 – 

2016.  Put them somewhere safe so you can book 

any holidays in advance and not during term 
time. 

 
 

Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 

 
ATTENDANCE – 94.23% 

OUR TARGET IS 96% 
WE NEED TO IMPROVE BY 1.77% 

 
Keep going, we will soon get to our target! 

 

 

               SCOOTER ASSEMBLY –  

                 FRIDAY 13TH FEBRUARY 
 

The scooter was won by Kristina Mustafa in Purple Class.  
Well done Kristina for 100% attendance! 

Our next scooter assembly will be week ending Friday 

27th March. 

 

NEXT WEEK IS BOOK WEEK! 
Week beginning Monday 2nd March 

 
The week will include performances of Pinocchio, The 

Secret Garden and the Gingerbread Man for various year 

groups, as well as story telling opportunities and activity 
swaps related to stories the children know. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
TUESDAY 10TH &  

THURSDAY 12TH MARCH 
 

Don’t forget to make an appointment to see your child’s 

teacher – it is most important.  

DANCE FESTIVAL 

WEDNESDAY 11TH MARCH AT 2PM 
 

A group of children from Year 2 are performing a dance 
at the Fairfield Halls.  Why not go and watch to support 

this talented group! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
£1.00 donation 

RED NOSE DAY 
FRIDAY 13TH MARCH 

 

The children may wear as much red as possible.  Red 
trousers, socks, dresses, jumpers – whatever they have 

at home which is RED they can wear it!! 
The £1.00 donation will go to this excellent charity. 

 

 

 

 
 

                                    BAD PARKING! 
 

Many parents have complained about parents who 
double park outside the school.  You are breaking the 

law if you do this!  Such inconsiderate parking will cause 

a bad accident one day and one of our children could 
get seriously hurt.  Please respect the rules of the road 

and park a little further away and walk to the school.  
Parents, if you see poor parking please ring Croydon 

Council on 020 8726 6000 and they will send parking 

wardens to patrol the area. 

 

 

 

 

Book Week                                      Monday 2nd March 
Dressing up day                                  Friday 6th March 

Parents Evenings    Tuesday 10th & Thursday 12th March 

Dance Festival                   Wednesday 11th March  2pm  
Red Nose Day                                   Friday 13th March 

EYFS Maths Workshop        Tuesday 24th March 8.45 am 
 

 


